
 
 

North Cumbria Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust 
 

Information Rights Team 
Maglona House 

Unit 68, Kingstown Broadway 
CARLISLE, CA3 0HA 

Direct Line: (01228) 60 8843 
 

Our Ref: FOI 2122 0019 
 
16th April 2021 
 
Paul Leadbeater  
request-746565-cb538dac@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
Dear Mr Leadbeater 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – FOI-2122-0019 
 
In relation to your recent request for information received at this office on Tuesday 13th April 2021 
regarding Suicides. Please see our response below: 
 

1) The number of suicides in your constituency, occurring between April 2019-March 2020 
inclusive. 
 

2) The number of suicides in your constituency, occurring between April 2020-March 2021 
inclusive. 
 

3) Any data you have showing the cause of or motivation for suicides that occurred in the time 
periods specified above. 
 

4) Any data you have showing the number suicides that occurred as a result of a change in a 
person's life, due to UK COVID-19 lockdown, social distancing and/or face mask policies. 
 
The Trust will not be providing a response for this request; please can you re-direct this FOI 
to the HM Corner office, email address: hmcoroner@cumbria.gov.uk 
 
The Corner will be able to ascertain the circumstances surrounding certain types of death, 
and to inquire and investigate to establish certain facts.  These are, in basic terms - who, 
when, where and how.  The coroner will establish: 

• Who - the identity of the deceased  
• When -  When the death occurred  
• Where - the location of the death  
• How - the cause and circumstances of the death 
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Please note: as from the 1st October 2019, Cumbria Partnership NHS Foundation Trust and North 
Cumbria University Hospitals merged into a new Trust, the new Trust now deal with Acute and 
Community Services.  
  
Our Mental Health Services has transferred across to Cumbria Northumberland Tyne and Wear 
NHS Foundation Trust and Lancashire Care NHS Foundation Trust.  
  
In line with the Information Commissioner’s directive on the disclosure of information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 your request will form part of our disclosure log. Therefore, a 
version of our response which will protect your anonymity will be posted on our Trust website. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
request a review of our decision you should write to: 

 
Yvonne Salkeld 

Head of Information Governance / Data Protection Officer 
North Cumbria Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust 

Maglona House, 
Kingstown Broadway 

Carlisle 
CA3 0HA 

01228 603927 
DPO@ncic.nhs.uk 

 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have a right under section 50 of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to apply for a decision by the Information Commissioner as to 
whether we have properly dealt with your request. Please note that an application to the 
Information Commissioner may be refused if you have not exhausted any organisational review 
(complaint) procedure we provide, if there has been undue delay in making it, if the Information 
Commissioner considers your application is frivolous or vexatious or if your application has been 
withdrawn or abandoned. The Information Commission can be contacted at:  
 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane 

Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 

 
Re-use of Public Sector Information 
You may re-use this document/publication (not including the Trust or NHS Logo) free of charge in 
any format for research, private study or internal circulation within your organisation. You must re-
use it accurately and not use it in a misleading context. The material must be acknowledged as 
copyright and you must give the title of the source document/publication. 
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Where we have identified any third party copyright material you will need to obtain permission from 
the copyright holders concerned. 
 
For any other use of this material please apply for a licence for core material by contacting the 
contact the Information Rights Team at the above address  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Information Rights Team 
Information Governance 
North Cumbria Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust 
 


